September is National Recovery Month





Due to the pandemic, overdoses have soared in our community & across the nation.

We all have the power to spread HOPE!

Please join us in painting the town RED to help raise awareness & show support!

A few examples of how you can help:

Display this flyer in your place of business.

Decorate your store windows with a red display.

Place a red flower arrangement on your reception area.

Place a large red ribbon on your door.

Tie red ribbons to a tree on your property.

Annual Recovery Candlelight Vigil

Charlotte Behavioral Health Care will hold a virtual vigil this year. It will feature a series of inspiring stories of those who have had the courage to face recovery. This series serves to raise awareness while also serving as a celebration for recovery survivors, a memorial for loved ones lost, & a rally of the community to show support.

Date: Friday, September 18, 2020 at 7 p.m.

To join the event, click on the Zoom link at: www.cbhcfl.org/recovery-ribbons





Send a Message of HOPE

For a minimum donation of \$25, you can share a message of HOPE to those in recovery, represented by a ribbon tied to a tree outside CBHC's Crisis Stabilization Unit. The ribbons let those in recovery know that they are not alone! Each message will be displayed on our website.

To purchase a ribbon and share your message of hope, visit our website at:
www.cbhcfl.org/recovery-ribbons